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Dear Brethren,

Another month has passed so quickly. I have complained to the Warden a couple of times and
the Sunday night service is picking up numbers. We had 50 come Sunday, and they were all
from the south side. Only one was able to make it from the north.  The officers just simply don’t
want to call the men out for chapel Sunday night for some reason. I’ll talk to the Warden again,
but the men now have a scriptural worship service each Sunday for the first time ever!

We have about 20 coming to the Thursday 7:30 am class as we study “How to Overcome

Temptation,” and there are about 25-30 who “tune in” to the 10 am class in the High Security
unit. The Friday 7:30 am class has 25 in it, and we get at least one new student each month and
another leaves in transfer or release or just pulled aside by Satan. We are still doing the N.T.
survey.  

The services in Corrigan continue to go well. We continue our studies on the NT survey Sunday
morning and Wednesday night. I am still doing expository sermons on John Sunday night and
various topics for the morning. And I still have the Bible study at the Harts on Thursday night.
The class is growing smaller as another daughter graduated and heads off for college. Two boys
are left at home. Once the children graduate from High school, they are gone to college and then
to where they can get decent jobs.

I study with Jack Thornton on the first Friday at the Wynne unit after I leave Estelle. It is not far
from Estelle.  I study with Alan Rogers at the Polunsky unit on the 3rd Friday after Estelle. This
prison is in my “backyard” of Livingston, and I am home for about an hour before I go there.

My support remains constant and sufficient. I am so glad I have you as joint participants in this
work and can share my joy with you all. Keep praying for open doors.

Yours in Him who saves,
Robert


